
 
 

 

Importance of PE Kit 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of the importance of students wearing 
their full PE kit for lessons, especially as we continue to have outdoor activities as part 
of the curriculum.  

At All Saints, we prioritise the safety and comfort of our students during PE lessons. 
However, it is also essential that they are appropriately dressed to take part in all 
activities, regardless of the weather. As we will be conducting lessons outdoors even 
when it is cold, students will not be permitted to wear coats or non-uniform clothing 
during PE sessions. This is to ensure consistency, ease of movement, and safety during 
lessons.  

To prevent discomfort during colder weather, it is important that students have the 
correct All Saints PE jumper or jacket. These items are designed specifically for PE and 
will keep students warm while allowing them to participate fully in all activities. Proper 
kit is essential not only for comfort but also to ensure students can engage in lessons 
safely and without restriction.  

We kindly ask for your support in ensuring that your child comes prepared for every 
lesson wearing their full PE kit, including the All Saints PE jumper or jacket when 
necessary. This will help us maintain a high standard in our PE lessons and ensure your 
child can fully enjoy and benefit from their physical education.  

Thank you for your ongoing support and cooperation. If you have any questions or 
concerns or require financial assistance to purchase items of uniform please do not 
hesitate to contact the school.  

 

Yours Faithfully, Mr P Walton 


